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December 17, 2007

******For Immediate Release******
Black Engineers Group Responds to St. Louis Boycott Alert
$25 Million Convention Might Be Pulled 
     In response to the recently issue Boycott Alert, this Tuesday, December 18, 2007, the Chairman of the Board and the Executive Director of the National Society of Black Engineers (NSBE) will arrive in St. Louis to meet separately with community leaders and Mayor Francis Slay to determine whether NSBE will cancel its national convention scheduled for 2011 in St. Louis.  The NSBE convention is expected to draw fifteen thousand persons and generate$25 million in business for the city.   
     The Chairman and the Executive Director of NSBE - who have voiced that NSBE will not hold its convention in any city that disrespects blacks – will, before meeting with the mayor, meet with community leaders at the Gateway Classic Foundation Building, and later hold a press conference.

Press Conference

Date:              Tuesday, December 18, 2007 

Time:              1:30 p.m.

Location:         Gateway Classic Foundation (20th & Martin Luther  

                          King)

     For more information, please contact Rev. Douglas Parham at (314) 852-2336 or Eric Vickers at (314) 420-8700. 
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